Adopted: ___February 8, 2010_  


           Laporte ISD 306 Policy 719.1











      Orig. 2010

Revised: ___February 11, 2019
719.1 SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM – PIN NUMBER POLICY
Students are each given a pin number upon enrollment.  This number will follow students throughout their enrollment at the Laporte School.  Students will not be allowed to use another student’s pin number.  Pin number use is monitored in the lunch line.  Numbers are sent out in the fall to new families and parents are encouraged to help their student memorize them before school starts.  If students do not remember their number, there is a notebook with their numbers at the computer in the lunch line, and they will be reminded of their number so that they can punch it in until it is memorized.

